
thence east 2 chains to a stone; thence south 19 chains and 56 
links to a stone in the south boundary line of said quarter 
section; thence west with said boundary line 2 chains to the place 
of beginning, containing three and 92/100 acres and being the same 
premises conveyed by John Hunter to Stephen Casner, by deed dated 
August 21, 1877, recorded in Volume 51, page 504 Coshocton County 
Deed records. 

TRACT IV 

Situated in the County of Muskingum in the State of Ohio, and in 
the Township of Cass and bounded and described as follows: 

Being five acres, more or less, out of Lot Eleven, and bounded as 
follows: 

Beginning at the northwest corner-of Lot eleven and extending east 
to the northeast corner of said lot; thence south to the Irish 
Ridge Road as the same is, and was laid out in September of 1947; 
thence in a westerly direction along the north side of the Irish 
Ridge Road to the place of beginning. 

Being part of Township 3, Range 8 of the United States Military 
Tract surveyed and subdivided in August and September, 1875, by 
Joseph Fisher and assisted by J.D. Fisher; and being a part of the 
premises conveyed by Robert H. Cochran and M.J. Cochran to William 
I. Hamilton by deed dated April 17, 1885, as shown by Deed Record 
81, page 528 of Muskingum County, Ohio; and by William I. Hamilton, 
Sr. to William I. Hamilton, Jr. by will dated September 30, 1905, 
as shown by Will Record 20, page 125, Muskingum County, Ohio; and 
by William I. Hamilton and Edyth Stone Hamilton to Gilbert s. 
Hamilton by deed dated April 26, 1938, as shown by Deed Record 273, 
page 516, Muskingum County, Ohio; and being the same premises 
conveyed by Gilberts. Hamilton and wife to James Paulson by deed 
dated October 6, 1947, as shown by deed record 346, page 411, 
Muskingum County, Ohio. Being the same premises conveyed by 
Georgia E. Paulson and James Paulson, by Warranty Deed,~to Earl R. 
Garver and Helen J. Garver, dated July 12, 1954, a!JAQ"'\cordec~Jn 
Deed Record 434, page 91, Muskingum Count~~;~~i~~"'i\.'-
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